INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL — RIYADH

29 October 2024 REF: IIPS/PRL/24-25 /94

Holiday — Indian Festival
Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the school and school office will observe a holiday on Thursday, 31
October 2024 on account of Indian Festival.

Best regards,

o D

Santhosh V Prabhakaran
Interim Principal
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